
Dear Officer,

We are a local residence living in Belrose, our families would Not like the following application can be 
approved from Council.

Our children are living and growing here, and they attend school locally, we have deeply concern that 
the boarding house development on 16 Wyatt Avenue Belrose will impact on the school around safety.
There are two Schools close to the address, Please consider that if YOUR children are studying here, 
WOULD YOU let the plan to be approved??? Please Do NOT put so many children and families under 
UNNECESSARY Safety Risk! 

Please help to listen to our Voice and take care your Neighbours around.

Thank you so much for your patience and support to make our living environment better!

Kind Regards

Laura and Raymond

From: Laura Liu
Sent: 14/01/2022 4:18:03 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Cc: Raymond Shan
Subject: Submission on DA2021/1039




